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Dear Superstars of STEM Team: 

I am extremely interested in participating in the offered program. 

I believe that this is a unique opportunity to improve my leadership and communication skills 

in science. 

My employee Murdoch University is willing to contribute with a scholarship to cover the costs 

of the program. Furthermore, if any issues will arise later in the year with my employee, I will be 

able to cover the costs of the program by myself. 

Sincerely, 

Paola A. Magni, PhD 


